
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: MOU with MPCA for PFAS Monitoring 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) has selected Cannon 

Falls to be included in the PFAS monitoring plan.   The attached 

Memorandum of Understanding explains in detail the steps and 

timelines that the City of Cannon Falls will follow in the voluntary 

participation of this monitoring plan.  

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to participate in the PFAS monitoring plan as 

recommended by the Public Works Commission. 


















